JOPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

22nd July, 1943.
Dear Mr. VWardropper,

We do not anear to have yet received the first entry
on the "EMPIRE CHEER" although we have a Newcastle report of
docking under date of lst June. Is there any speclal reason
that is holding thls up?
With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

e We Wardropper, Esq.
SUNDERLAND.
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